
Dear Parents/Carers ,

We have had another good week in school with many exciting activities and learning opportunities 

taking place. 3 classes this week have improved on their attendance from last week, well done to Year 1, 

Year 3 and Year 5 that is wonderful to see. Our overall school attendance has however decreased, due to 

extremely low numbers in other classes.

As it is the start of Advent on Sunday we are going to run our daily Advent attendance and punctuality 

extravaganza, starting on Monday until the end of term. Everyday we are going to randomly generate 

numbers to see which child they match to, then once we have checked that they were in school and on 

time they will win the daily prize. There will be a daily prize for EYFS/KS and the also for KS2. I will post 

our daily winners on dojo to share that good news with you all.  I hope that this will boost our 

attendance figures and help us end the term more positively. 

Please don’t forget that we also have our attendance and punctuality raffle to draw, each time your child 

is in school and /or on time all week they are entered into the prize draw, the more times they are in the 

more chances there are for them to be a winner.  There will be a winner in EYFS/KS1 and KS2, who will  

each receive a tablet and also a family food voucher. The raffle will be drawn on Friday 17th December in 

celebration assembly.
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